2024-2025 Season Ticket Payment Plan

Thank you for signing up for the Penticton Vees 2024-2025 season tickets.
The Vees season will September 2024 and ends March 2025
with playoffs starting at the beginning of April 2025.
There are two payment dates available to choose from 15th or 30th of each month.

The 8 month payment plan will start in August 2024 and run till March 2025.

Name Email

Account # Your account number is on:
1. Bottom left of your card
2. Bottom right corner of your printed tickets
3. Top left corner of your invoice

Payment informaiton:

Please circle which date you would like the payments to come out each month:

15th 30th
Credit Card
Visa, Master Card and AMEX only
Expiry CVC/CVV code
Signature Date

Please fill out this form, save it and email it directly to:

Amanda@Pentictonvees.com

If you have any questions, please contact

Amanda Lysohirka

Director of Ticketing and Merchandise
Amanda@pentictonvees.com/250.493.8337 EXT 1
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